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JAY DARDENNE 

LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR OFFICE OF THE LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR 

DEPARTMENT OF CULTURE , RECREATION & TOURISM 

OFFICE OF CULTURAL DEVELOPMENT 

DIVISION OF ARCHAEOLOGY 

November 28, 2011 

Mr. Roy C. Holleman 
Holleman Companies 
P.O. Box 9216 
New Iberia, LA 70562-9216 

Re: Site Certification 
Patterson Airport 
Clausen Boudreaux Trust 
St. Mary Parish, Louisiana 

Dear Mr. Holleman, 

CHARLES R. DAVIS 

DEPUTY SECRETARY 

PAM BREAUX 

ASSISTANT SECRETARY 

This in response to your letter dated September 6, 2011, concerning the above-referenced 
projects. It is the opinion of our office that a Phase I cultural resources survey is warranted on the 
Clausen Boudreaux Trust property. 

We have no objection to the development proposed at the Patterson Airport property. Please 
contact Rachel Watson at (225)342-8165 if you have any questions concerning our 
recommendation. 

Sincerely, 
n 
Paw 
Pam Breaux 
State Historic Preservation Officer 
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